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Good Afternoon
I write to you in support of LD1456.    The Maine Brewers Guild has done exhaustive
work to help clarify definitions regarding brewers in Maine. I believe LD 1456 is a 
fair and clear solution that benefits Maine Brewers, independent Restaurants and 
provides a more straightforward definition to  BABLO regarding licenses.  
Thank you for your consideration


